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Rye Hill Park New Build

Residents’ Newsletter

Welcome to your latest newsletter
ENGIE is working in partnership with Southwark Council to 
build new council homes at Rye Hill Park. The project is due  
to complete in summer 2022. 

Contact Us...
Our usual working 
hours are Monday to 
Friday, 8am to 6pm and 
Saturdays 9am-2pm.

If you have a query  
about the works or 
would like to report an 
emergency during our 
working hours please 
contact the ENGIE 
Project Manager,  
Mark Roberts on  
07971 792258.

Alternatively, our  
main office number is 
0207 523 5201.

If you need to report  
an emergency out 
of hours, or at the 
weekend, please call us 
on 0333 121 0067.

Project Manager, Mark Roberts 
07971 792 258

Our latest progress...

Steel reinforcements - Block B

Further to our last issue we have now completed the installation of 
new site cabins and drainage works to the south elevation of Block B.

We are currently continuing with the steel works including ground 
and capping beams to Block B adjacent to the sheet piling - we 
hope to complete these works over the next few weeks. 

As a reminder we will be installing a crane on site in the near 
future and we will write to you closer to the time with more  
details about this. 

Please do not park on the yellow lines as it is affecting our 
deliveries. We understand this is frustrating however when 
deliveries arrive we struggle to get the vehicles on site. 



As more businesses and venues start to re-open, we would like to  
remind you that we are still following guidelines regarding  
protective measures and social distancing to prevent  
the spread of COVID-19. 

These measures include hand sanitiser stations, temperature  
checks, face masks, and social distancing to ensure we continue  
to deliver our works safely. 

COVID-19 remains a very real danger, if you are experiencing  
any symptoms please isolate at home and book a free test.

Do your part to keep your community safe and COVID-19 free.
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